
 

    

 
 
 
 

 
 
September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome back. I hope you enjoyed the summer break. 
 
I am delighted that from this September, Quest Primary School has formally come together with The 
Quest Academy and that between us we will deliver an exceptional education for children aged 3 – 
18 in Selsdon. 
 
One of the many benefits of close cooperation is support for families by members of our expert staff 
teams. If you need help or support with anything related to your son or daughter’s education, please 
get in touch at: office@thequestacademy.org.uk or office@questprimary.org.uk and we’ll do our 
best to help. 
 
Both schools are very fortunate to have outstanding staff teams which are led by two Heads of 
School: Mr Beecham for the Quest Academy and Miss Stawman for Quest Primary School. 
 
Together, the three of us will be uncompromising in our ambition for your children to succeed 
academically and personally and achieve their full potential. 
 
I look forward to meeting many of you in the weeks to come and to celebrating success in all its 
forms throughout the year. 
 
With best wishes, 
 

 
 
Mr A. Crofts 
Executive Principal 
The Quest Academy and Quest Primary School 
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